TO: Council President Bernard “Jack” Young _

FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director \I\/ R o
DATE:  June20,2014 PARKING

OF BALTIMORE CiTY

AUTHORITY
RE: Council Bill 14-0350

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 14-0350 introduced by Councilmember
Curran, President Young, Councilmembers Scott, Mosby, Holton, Branch, Clarke,
Spector, and Middleton.

The purpose of this bill is to set a maximum fee that can be charged per tow by an
accident tow-truck operator; set a maximum storage daily storage fee for vehicles that
have been towed under certain circumstances; set the maximum fee that a vehicle’s
owner can be charged if the vehicle is moved under certain circumstances; and generally
relating to the towing and storage of vehicles.

The Baltimore City Parking Authority has reviewed the proposed legislation, understands
its intent, and does not object to the passage of City Council Bill 14-0350.
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